Dear Teacher's Vision Grant Foundation,

I am grateful for the opportunity to create a dynamic space where students can showcase their creativity and build lasting memories. With the generous grant awarded, I have purchased essential supplies for our PSA committee, including a green screen, camera, lighting, and other equipment to support our vision.

At the end of last year, students applied to join the committee and were announced at the start of this school year. To establish a strong identity, I designed a logo and crafted a slogan for our project, Mustang News: "Delivering the facts, Mustang Style." Our first meeting is scheduled for July 30th. During this session, students will be assigned their roles, collaborate to build the green screen setup, and begin planning our inaugural pre-recorded news clip. My goal is to have this first news clip completed by the end of August, setting the stage for ongoing student-led productions.

Thank you sincerely for this incredible opportunity to empower my students and nurture their creative talents through Mustang News.

Warm regards,

Zayeira Declet
Special Education Teacher
Merriwether Middle School